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15 November 2023   
Primary – Post Office Visit   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  
  
  
   
  
  
   
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
The Reception classes are going to be learning all about the story, ‘The Jolly Christmas Postman’. 
To make the most of this super story, we would like the children to write letters and post them in a 
real post box.   
   
On Thursday 7 December 2023 we plan to walk with the children, in small groups, to First Lane 
Post Office for them to get a first-hand experience of the postal service.    
   
In order for your child to participate in this learning experience, please complete and submit this 
consent form by Friday 1 December 2023.   
   
Thank you for your continued support.   
   
Yours faithfully   
Reception Year Team  
  

 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/HV3GU9iHUR

